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F ollowing a grueling start 
to the semester, the 2008 

Design Team has completed 
their task and successfully re-
viewed the proposed 2008 

car.  The Department of Me-
chanical Engineering has en-
thusiastically approved the 
design, and is as excited as the 
team to see it come to life. 

Design Approval Commends Team 

Computer rendered prototype of the 2008 car. 

The U of A FSAE Team web-
site has undergone a long 
needed update – be sure to 
check out the team profiles. 

New Look For Website 

Many thanks to those who 
supported and attended the 
Alberta shootout, in particular 
the University of Calgary 
FSAE Team.  It was a huge 
success, and we are already 
looking forward to next year’s 
edition! 

Alberta Shootout a Success 

From left: 2006,2007 and 2003 U of A FSAE entries. 

We are pleased to announce 
that NOV is interested in be-
coming a partner, and we are 

looking forward to developing 
a lasting relationship with 
them.  Find more information 

regarding current partners, 
past partners, and partnership 
opportunities on our website. 

With the 2008 design com-
pleted, the fabrication team 
will start immediately.  Look 
for progress updates on the 
website and in future News-
letters. 

Fabrication Begins 
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Main Office: (780) 492-9440 
Fax: (780) 492-2200 

Partnership Enquiries: 
 Marcus Beaudry 

marcus.beaudry@ualberta.ca 

http://www.ualberta.ca/~formula 


